
 

 

 

  
 
2018 Calendar  
 
 
November 23rd 
Last Day for year 11  
students 
 
 
November 26th to 27th 
Year 8 & 9 Exams 
 
 
November 28th to 29th 
Year 10 Exams 
 
 
November  29th 
Last day for year 10  
students 
 
 
November 30th 
Year 7 to 8 transition Day 
 
 
December 14th 
Last Day of Term  for years  
8 & 9  
Early Dismissal 1:15pm 
 
 
January 28th 
Public Holiday - Australia 
day 
 
 
January 29th 
First Day of Term 1 
School starts 8:40am 

In week 4 PGHS had a visit from two Adelaide United   
players who brought the FFA Cup to show students and 
answer questions about being professional athletes. 

In week 5 the year 10 boys won the combined North and 
North East Vista European Handball carnival with a       
convincing 5-0 defeat of Sailsbury East high school in the 
final. 

Year 8/9 boys indoor cricket champions, 
23rd November. 

2019 School Term 

Dates 

Term 1:   29th January   
to 12 April 

Term 2:   29th April  to  
5th July 

Term 3:   22 July   to 
27th  September 

Term 4:  14th October   
to   13th  December 
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School Sport Principalôs Message  

It has been good to observe the use of 
our new STEM centre by students and 
staff. The space is bright, flexible and 
has all the latest teaching and learning 
aids. Student learning within the new 
centre will certainly be enhanced and 
the student experiences will contribute 
to student success. Next week builders 
will start dismantling walls on the top 
floor of B Block to  create exiting new 
learning spaces. 

Recently I attended the Duke of      
Edinburgh awards for bronze, silver 
and gold recipients, at 1225 in      
Salisbury. The program develops a 
range of leadership, public speaking 
and team skills. Our students have 
worked really hard to achieve their  
respective levels, ably supported by 
Ms Popovich and Mr Lam. The       
students were able to talk with great 
conviction about what the program 
means to them we at PGHS, and their     
families were very proud of them. We 
would like to thank 1225 staff,       
Salisbury Council, and Mayor Gillian 
Aldridge. 

The Governing Council discussed the 
Departments new Improvement    
Planning process for schools and we 
resolved to ask families what they think 
are important areas of focus for us for 
the next 3 years. Council will work on 
this early next year and seek your   
input. Council also received            
information and graphs showing our 
improved learning results, improved 
attendance and lower rates of         
behavioural incidents (the lowest in the 
last 7 years). More information will be 
provided in our Annual report to be 
published in term 1. Our Chair Kylie 
Grenfell announced that she will be 
leaving School Governing Council in 
December to focus on her new role as 
an elected member of the Salisbury 
Council. We thanked her for her    
leadership this year.      
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